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SAN FRANCISCO NURSING CENTER

SFNC WORKERS PICKET  
AND VOTE TO STRIKE!

Workers vote by 95% to authorize a one day strike

NUHW members at San Francisco Nursing Center held a 
successful informational picket on Tuesday, December 3, 
showing their commitment to winning a contract with fair 
raises and improvements in health insurance, vacation, and 
holiday benefits. 

The picket was covered by a local newspaper and Filipino TV 
station. San Francisco Supervisor Ahsha Safai joined us, as well 
as members of the Filipino Community Center.  

We also voted on December 3, by an overwhelming 95%, to 
authorize our Bargaining Committee to call for a  1-day strike  
if we don’t make progress in bargaining.  

Our next bargaining session is scheduled for December 10. 
The Bargaining Committee is now authorized to schedule 
a strike if management is not willing to offer fair raises and 
improved benefits. 

“I am so proud to be out here picketing 

with my co-workers at SFNC.   

We deserve a fair contract with  

decent wage increases and  

better health insurance so that  

we can afford to go to the doctor.   

We do important work here,  

taking care of our patients.  

And we’ll strike if we have to.”

Remy Muneton

Certified Nursing Assistant

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Alexandra Early at (617) 816-4260 or aearly@nuhw.org.


